
St Mary's Catholic College Uniform Shop
Year 10 Blazer Fittings

0435 954 372

stmaryshigh@alinta.com.au

Dear Parents and Carers,

A friendly reminder to Year 9 boys to visit the Uniform Shop during Term 4 to be fitted for your trousers and blazer. 

A friendly reminder to Year 9 girls to visit the Uniform Shop during Term 4 to be fitted for your blazer.

No appointment is necessary to visit during shop hours.

The College blazer is mandated on formal occasions throughout the academic year - it will be required early Term 1, 2024.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

The Uniform Shop @ St Mary's Catholic College Gateshead - Pacific Highway, Gateshead NSW 2290


